
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October/November 2024 
 
 
 
Greetings Pastor and Church Family, 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our family, both through your prayers and your financial 
giving. These last few months have included many more miles traveled and churches visited.  
 
As we mentioned in our last letter, we are back in Pennsylvania, where we have been using my 
parents’ house as our home base for now. God has blessed us with more meetings, Missions 
Conferences, and Missions Sundays. We will be traveling around the East Coast from now until the 
springtime. During the months of October and November, we traveled around the states of Ohio, 
Pennsylvania, Maryland, and New Jersey.  
 
As we approach the Christmas season, our family would like to take a moment to say thank you to 
each one of you who has crossed our paths this year. We are beyond grateful to every pastor who 
allowed us to present our ministry. To those of you who opened their homes to us, thank you. To 
those of you who invited us for a bite to eat, thank you. To each person who donated money—$5.00, 
$10.00, etc., thank you. You all have been a greater blessing than you may ever know.  
 
From our family to yours, Merry Christmas! May we have many more years together in service to our 
Lord. 
 
Adam, Karen, & Olivia DePaolis 
Missionaries in Mexico 
Philippians 1:6 
 
PS. We plan to send out an end-of-the-year report soon with more details. 
 
 


